
                            
                               MOORSIDE PRIMARY SCHOOL AND NURSERY 

                               NEWSLETTER 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and friends, 
 
We have packed a lot into this week, we managed to share learning journeys with our Early Years parents 
‘in real life’…. a school trip for Key Stage 1 to the beach and rehearsals have begun for an end of year 
production, which we will record in school to share at the end of term!  
 
Our sports events… 
We have also been busy putting plans together for Sports Day, within the restrictions that are still in place. 
We will be holding some competitive sports day activities and events during PE lessons in the final week of 
term on Monday 19th, Tuesday 20th and Wednesday 21st July. Photos will be shared via 
Facebook/Marvellous Me! Over the last two days of term, we are aiming to walk/run 500 miles as a school 
for Dementia UK, a charity which was chosen by some of our pupils who have close family and friends who 
have been affected by Dementia. We will be fundraising through ‘just giving’ (link to follow). How can you 
be involved? We are allowed up to 30 parents at an event outside, if you socially distance and we would 
like to welcome one adult per child to take part with their class when they run part of the 500 miles. The 
number of adults who join us for the run will help us to 
achieve our 500 mile goal!  
The date and times for each class are as follows: 
 
Thursday 22nd July:       
9-10am Reception 
10-10.40am Year 1 
10.40- 11.20am Year 2 
11.20 -12pm Year 3 
12.50-1.30pm Year 4 
1.30-2.10pm Year 5 
2.10-2.50pm Year 6 
 
Raffle 
Thank you to everyone who has bought tickets already for the raffle! The prizes are really fabulous (see the 
list at the end of this letter) - we can’t believe how generous people have been to help with our 
fundraising! If you’d like some more tickets or think you can sell some for us to work colleagues, family or 
friends, please ask at the school office.  
Thank you for your support for FOMS fundraisers, such as ice lolly sales…. This week FOMS funds have 
provided ice creams for the key stage one children and next week, a barrel ride for our Early Years pupils at 
Monk Park Farm! It’s all the little extras that make a big difference for our children.  
 
Economic week!  
Next week our children are becoming young businessmen and women and will be having a competition to 
see how much profit they can make from £10! Our FOMS have provided the envelopes which the children 
will receive on Monday and they have just one week to plan and make their products to sell! We will have 
some table top sales at classroom doors at the end of the school day on Monday 12th July. We are 
wondering which class will make the most profit! I am pretty sure there will be a bit of competition 
amongst the staff! It’s a great opportunity for our children to learn the value of money and I am sure there 
will be lots of Maths involved!  
 

2nd July 2021 



 
Attendance 
Our whole school attendance has been 96.99%.  

 
Congratulations Reception with 98.81%….it is great to have everyone in school so that no learning is 
missed!  
 
Dress Like a Pirate Day! 
AHOY! On Thursday 15th July, our Early Years children (and staff) will be having a ‘Dress Like a Pirate Day’! 
Shiver me timbers! This is as part of their seaside topic learning and links to the stories that they will be 
reading over the next two weeks. I do hope that your child will be able to join in ….anything stripy/denim 
goes! Even a home-made eye patch would be great! Aaaarrrrrrggghh!  
 
I hope that you all have a relaxing weekend and look forward to seeing you next week! Please get in touch 
if you have any questions or queries about your child’s learning or well being - we are always more than 
happy to help!  
 
Best wishes, 
Mrs Rowett  
Headteacher 
 
 
Diary Dates:   

Please see our Summer Theme Day Plan at: https://www.moorsideschools.org.uk/enrichment/ 

 

Wednesday 7th July 2021 New September Nursery Children Parents Meeting (4.30pm) via Zoom 

Wednesday 7th July 2021 Trip to Saltburn for Children in Year 6 

Thursday 8th July 2021 New September Reception Children Parents Meeting (4.30pm) via Zoom 

Thursday 8th Jul 2021 Nursery & Reception Trip to Monk Park Farm 

Thursday 15th July 2021 Dress like a Pirate if you are in Reception! 

w/c 19th July 2021 Sporting activities throughout the week 

Thursday 22nd July 2021 500 mile run for Dementia UK! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Reception Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

w/c 14.06.21 95.93% 97.46% 92.92% 97.98% 97.61% 96.76% 96.72% 

w/c 21.06.21 94.74% 91.96% 100% 93.43% 96.15% 100% 90.65% 

This week 98.81% 98.48% 97.33% 97.6% 96.62% 95.56% 97.53% 

https://www.moorsideschools.org.uk/enrichment/


 
 



 


